
*For Immediate Release* 
 
Contact: Luke Johnson 
Company Name: Wright Regional Decontamination and Inspection Program 
Phone: (763) 682-1933 ext. 3 
Email: AIS@wrightswcd.org 
Website: http://www.wrightswcd.org/Water_Management/wrip.html  
 

Wright County Regional Watercraft 

Decontamination and Inspection Program 
Decontamination Station Opens May 10th 

      

 

The Wright Regional Inspection Program (WRIP) is working to seek final 
DNR approval to begin expanded 2019 operations. At this time, a Regional 
inspection is not required to enter lakes. 

Random at the access inspections at the lakes will be conducted until 
approval of WRIP by the DNR.  

Voluntary decontaminations continue to be available free of charge at 
the Regional Inspection Station beginning May 10th | 1300 Business Blvd 
(north on Annandale Blvd off HWY 55 and follow road to the end).

Free watercraft decontaminations 

Opens May 10th  
 
Mon-Thu  9am to 5pm 
Fri-Sun      8am to 6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Wright County Regional Watercraft Decontamination Inspection Program is a joint effort between the Wright Soil 
and Water Conservation District, the City of Annandale, and numerous lake associations.  Significant financial support 

has been provided by the Initiative Foundation Aquatic Invasive Species Program (Lessard-Sams Outdoor Heritage 
Council). For more information contact AIS@wrightswcd.org or visit 

http://www.wrightswcd.org/Water_Management/wrip.html .    
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